ST. JAMES'S PALACE
LONDON SWIA 1BS

From: The Equerry to HRH The Prince of Wales

22 August 1994
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The Prince of Wales has asked me to thank you very much
for the marvellous painting you so kindly did for him recently
of his lost dog. .

The painting is remarkably bright and cheerful and will
certainly act as a very fond reminder of a constant companion.

Major Patrick Tabor, RHG/D

Shunyam



